
From: Kelly Lush
To: Heather Falconer
Subject: FW: Trailers
Date: August 22, 2022 9:14:34 AM

Kelly Lush, B.A., AMP
Deputy Clerk
Township of Huron-Kinloss

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@huronkinloss.com <noreply@huronkinloss.com> 
Sent: August 21, 2022 5:19 PM
To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Trailers

I have heard that anyone in HuronKinloss will no longer be able to park any type of trailer in their driveway. I am
sorry but I feel we keep our property clean and tidy and I have a trailer. I love to sleep out there with my grandkids
there is no better sleep. I am not hurting anyone and would be most upset if I am not allowed. We pay higher taxes
than we did in KINCARDINE. Please go after the ones who have abused their properties with broken down junk
and leave the rest of us alone. Thank you for understanding

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.huronkinloss.com/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=rSflSo3rWWxkCmWUyJTtSweQuAleQuAl
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by  through https://www.huronkinloss.com.
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